
Email sent to Year R-5 Parents on Thurs 27th March 

re. Topic Books 

 
 
 

Dear Year R-5 Parents/Carers, 

 

TOPIC BOOK - SPRING TERM 2025 

 

We are sending your child’s Spring Topic book home next 

week, so that you will be able to enjoy, share and celebrate 

all the wonderful work that has been completed over the 

term. We do hope that you will have time, over the holiday, 

to take the opportunity to discuss the different pieces of 

work with your child.  

 

After the Easter break, it is important to return this topic 

book as it will contribute to on-going assessments for your 

child. Of course, as in keeping with tradition, all topic books 

will be sent home at the end of the academic year. 

 

Many thanks once again for all your support toward the 

successful learning for our children this term.  We would 

encourage you to write your responses, to the topic book, 

on the evaluation sheet provided. 

 

Anna Corless 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 


